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Welcome back! We’ve missed you! 

Library reopening  
The library will reopen to GBA members only on Thursday, June 4, 2020.  The public will be 
allowed, by appointment only, starting on Monday, June 8.   
Note the following: 

• Library hours are temporarily limited to Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m. and 
Saturday 10:00 a.m.–12:00 p.m.   

• Only 6 library users will allowed at the same time.  If demand is high, a time limit may 
be set to accommodate all users.  Guarantee a spot by making a reservation.   

• We’ll ask health-related questions before entering.  Information will be kept confidential. 
• Wear face covering at all times. 
• Maintain 6-foot social distance from others. 

 
Free Westlaw CLE – Round 2 
Did you miss last month’s CLE?  Do you want more information on Westlaw Edge? Join us for a 
second chance at Westlaw’s live CLE on Tuesday, June 9 at 10:00 a.m. (Guam time).  The free 
one-hour WebEx CLE webinar will be presented by Joe Amos, Esq. Account Manager FIT-
Government, and focus on improving your online research skills with Westlaw, including tips on 
using the new tools available through Westlaw Edge.   
The agenda includes:  

• Running better searches, including both plain language and Boolean searches 
• Westlaw Edge Technology – WestSearch Plus and Quick Check 
• Using the West KeyNumber system and KeyCite 
• Content-specific resources  

o Statutes Compare 
o Folders 

To join the free Westlaw CLE, register here.  (CLE credit cannot be claimed for both May and 
June attendance.) 
 
Lexis Advance Remote Patron Access  
As a Patron of the Guam Law Library you are probably aware that we offer Patron Access to 
Lexis Advance®.  LexisNexis continues to partner with us and the wider legal community 
during the Covid-19 pandemic and are continuing to provide access to library patrons remotely 
during this crisis.  If you cannot otherwise conduct legal research you are welcome to register for 
a temporary Lexis Advance® ID at https://www.lexisnexis.com/en-us/pa-access.page. This ID 
will be good until June 30, 2020.   
  
On behalf of the Board of Trustees and library staff – THANK YOU for your patience and 
understanding during the closure and period of limited operations.   
 
As always, feel free to call us at 477-7623 or email gll@guamlawlibrary.org.  
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